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Temporary Closure of e-Lejar System  

 

Cyberjaya, 16 August – The Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) would like to 

inform that our e-Lejar System will close operations temporarily from 28 August to 11 

September 2012 for maintenance purposes. 

 

For record, e-Lejar provides the facilities for taxpayers to check on their: 

 Personal details 

 Ledger transaction 

 The current tax balance position 

 

Ledger display will show the account status for Income Tax and Real Property Gains 

Tax (if any) for the current and previous year. Access to this ledger can be made 

available through the e-Filing’s User ID. 

 

For further inquiries and assistance, please contact us by e-mail at 

callcentre@hasil.gov.my or call us at 1-300-88-3010. 

 

 

For Immediate Release 
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THANK YOU 

# # # 

 

 
 Issued by      : Masrun bin Maslim 

       Public Relations Officer 

       Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia 

 Date     : 16 August 2012 

 Telephone number  : 03-8313 8888 ext: 21326 / 21327 

 Fax number   : 03-8313 7834 

 Call Centre    : 1-300-88-3010 
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